January 17, 1947

George Gelberg George Gilbert Studies 234 Bast S3rd St. Hes York 16, N.Y.

Dear Mr. Gelberg:

I am afraid that I will have to go back on my word to a degree and will only be able to use two pictures of your Sydenham Hospital series.

In planning the issue I found that I would not have room for a full page picture story as I had anticipated.

Under separate cover. I am returning the remainder of the pictures. Please send us a bill for the two pictures and we will remit payment.

Sincerely yours.

Sam Permer Bditor

uopwa #16 SP:JH